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World women focus their strategic view! 
They call for participation in  

the International Seminar on the Theory of the Liberation of Women! 
 

 
In accordance with the resolutions of the 2nd World  Women‘s Conference of grassroots 
women in 2016, the World Coordinators are preparing an International Seminar on the 
Theory of the Liberation of Women. 
It will take place from 2nd to 4th December in India, Bangalore. 
 
We are delighted with the invitation from representatives of the Indian women's movement. 
They will welcome us in Bangalore, the capital of the Indian state of Karnataka in the 
southwest of the country.  
 
For three days, the seminar will offer all interested women the opportunity to discuss 
theories of women's liberation in a spirit of solidarity and militancy. 
The seminar is based on the realization from the Second World Women‘s Conference that 
“The increasing crises of imperialism ... challenge the masses, especially the women of 
the world, to take up the struggle for their future. Increasingly, we need to discuss and 
search for alternatives. We need to look for answers.“ 
 (Kathmandu resolution 2016) 
 

After these three days we will have the opportunity to visit Indian women's organisations.  
 
To prepare for this trip, study meetings are currently taking place in several cities in 
Germany and the Netherlands. Interested women are welcome to join in.  
 
Every woman who is interested can participate in the international seminar in India. We 
will circulate all known contact addresses via the homepage of the World Women‘s 
Conference. In this way, interested women can get together to prepare and organise the 
trip together. In Germany, information can also be obtained from the women's association 
Courage. 
 
Flights must be booked to Kempegowda International Airport Bengaluru. We will 
continuously inform you about further facts such as accommodation, conference site etc. 
on the homepage.  
 
For now the following is important: 
You will need a tourist visa which you should apply for as soon as possible. Your passport 
must remain valid for at least 6 months after your return.  
 
We hope to hear from you and we look forward to seeing you in India!  
 
With many greetings of solidarity,  
 
Suse and Halinka 
 
 


